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I have been living in Oregon since 2001. Mail in voting has resulted in consistent high 

participation. I have lived in several states and this has easily been the best system. 

The system has been secure and resulted in minimal voter intimidation that has 

occurred at in person voting sites. I write in strong opposition to this bill and advocate 

for mail-in voting to continue to be the system of voting in Oregon. 


